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Job opportunities for the residents of Artsakh

On September 27, 2020, Azerbaijan and Turkey launched a large-scale war against peaceful population
of Artsakh Republic, which forced them to leave their motherland and to find asylum in Armenia
temporarily to save their own lives and lives of their children. By the support of our fellow compatriots
from Armenia and Diaspora, the residents of Artsakh are provided with shelter, food, clothes, and
medicaments and with other necessities in Armenia. Surely, our compatriots from Artsakh are
surrounded with care and attention and we are united to support our compatriots.

Nevertheless, we all realize that the guarantee for a decent living is employment.

By realizing the serious problems, we face today, together with Armenian HR Association, we have
recently launched an initiative “Job opportunities for the residents of Artsakh” which has two main
objectives:

e Firstly, the short-term objective is to help our compatriots from Artsakh to find employment
while residing in Armenia and to secure their and their children’s daily needs.

e Secondly, the long-term objective is to equip our compatriots with social, entrepreneurial and
other skills to launch and develop small and mid-level businesses in order to develop and
prosper in Artsakh, upon their return.

For the implementation of the initiative, already more than 20 volunteers have united their efforts to

started the implementation of this initiative. Due to their efforts, Facebook group (Uppiwmwnwitp

Upgujugniti — Jobs for Artsakh people) has been created where various job announcements and
requests from job seekers from Artsakh are being posted on a daily basis. Parallel to the group, online
repository of job seekers, including their place of residence, job preferences and professional skills has
been collected. The group of volunteers create link between job seekers from Artsakh and those
employers who are ready to provide employment to our compatriots.

We call for all employers in Armenia to join our volunteer initiative by filling in the registration
form to secure job for the residents of Artsakh and provide them with the opportunity to earn decent
living together with their children.

For queries regarding the initiative, please contact Lusine Stepanyan 091569689 or at

Lstepanyan82@gmail.com
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